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More information: 

The OCMF, to be constructed
off Ridge Valley in Irvine, will
help meet long-term public
transportation needs by
accommodating current and
future Metrolink operations. 

WHAT

WHEN 5 to 6:30 P.M. MONDAY, SEPTEMBER 11, 2023

The Orange County Transportation Authority (OCTA) is hosting an
open house to showcase plans for the future Orange County
Maintenance Facility (OCMF).  

Members of the public are invited to drop by anytime between 
5 and 6:30 p.m. to see information about the project and its benefits,
as well as have their questions answered by project staff. 

WHERE
Irvine City Hall, Conference and Training Center                               
1 Civic Center Plaza
Irvine, CA 92606


